
We are thrilled to be welcoming you all again for another season of lectures and meetings. 
Last year marked the first full season we had in almost two years. It was a year of growth for 

SEFAS, and we hope to continue that this year. Our president last year Linda Geary had to step 
down due to an amazing job opportunity, but I will do my best to continue to rebuild and 

strengthen this society. We already have some great speakers lined up and a field trip in the 
works. We also hope to do some outreach like the archaeology day last year and if anyone is 

interested in volunteering please reach out. Thank you for your support and continued partici-
pation in this wonderful organization. 

Sincerely, SEFAS President Sarah Steele 

SEFAS Connect:  
Email info@sefas.org  

Website https://sefas.org/  
Facebook https://www.facebook.com/Southeast.fl.archaeology 

Mission 
The Southeast Florida Archaeological Society “SEFAS” is dedicated to: the greater understanding 

of archaeology, the protection and preservation of Florida’s archaeological resources and the 

information they contain, and the encouragement and support of archaeological research, pub-

lication and education. One very important part of the SEFAS mission to raise public awareness 

of archaeological resources and to disseminate information to the public on archaeology and 

anthropology through lectures, special events and other related activities. SEFAS works with 

professional and amateur archaeologists and participates in the rescue of cultural materials 

from sites being disturbed or destroyed, assisting in the identification, documentation and 

preservation of archaeological sites in Southeast Florida. 

 

Meeting and Speaker Schedule 

coming soon. 

It’s time to start 
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